W

EMORANDUM
April 22, 2010
TO: Design Division %E)Qm&
FROM: Daryl James, Chief Road Design Engineer
SUBJECT: 2010 Design Guide

The Road Design Division's 2010 Design Guide is complete and available for use. The
new guide combines the 2009 Design Guide and the 2007 Plan Preparation Guide into
one document.

If for some reason the new Design Guide creates any hardship with your current
design, or effects project delivery, we will evaluate the changes on a project by project
basis.

The new guide will be avaitable on SharePoint under the Design Division’s home page
around the first week in May. The new guide will also be on NDOT’s web site under
“Reports and Publications”.

Hardcopies will be also available around this time frame.

Thank You
Daryl James

CC: Kent Cooper
Division Head’s
Districts 1, 2, & 3
Administrative Services
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